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July 9th 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Catholic Life/Stronger Together 

Thank you to the group of Year 5 children who represented our school at a Trust event in Derby, singing 
the Derbyshire song, “Be the best you can be”. We were very proud of them all. We will let you all know 
when the final video is ready! 

Updated Government Guidance 

As you will all be aware, the Government have announced that class bubbles will no longer be required 
from July 19th 2021. This is a positive step forward! However, they have also advised that if schools feel 
it is more appropriate, they may keep the current precautions in place until the end of this academic 
year.  Therefore, as we will only have four school days left after July 19th, we will not be changing our 
risk assessment for this school year, and all current procedures will remain in place. We look forward to 
starting a new school year with no restrictions in place. Our newsletter next week will outline details 
about school starting times etc. 

Annual Reports 

Next week children will come home with their annual end of year report. Please contact class teachers 
via Class DOJO to arrange a phone call if you need to discuss anything about this report. This is only 
necessary if you need to discuss something. 

Important Dates: 

  Tuesday 13th July 2021-Sports Day (for children only, all children to wear PE kit please). On 
this day we will have our last fundraising event for Ashgate Hospice. Children are encouraged 
to bring £1 into school, in exchange for an ice lolly during the day! Money will then be sent 
onto Ashgate Hospice. 

   Wednesday 21st July 2021 2pm-Year 6 Leavers Assembly (details to follow)  

  Thursday 22nd July 2021-Last day of this academic year (this will be a normal school time finish 
for all students) 

Thank you for all of your support. 

Regards 

Mrs Chadbourne 


